







INVITATION

Namibia Coaches Commission workshop 13th & 17THOctober 2025

Dear Presidents, Secretary Generals and Coaches,

19.09.2025

NNOC Coach's Workshop 2025

The Namibian Coaches Commission with the assistance of the Namibian National Olympic Committee (NNOC) and Namibia Sports Commission (NSC) decided to host an accredited Sport Coaching short course from 13th to 17th October 2025 in Windhoek. The course was built round the needs of the Namibian Coaches Commission's Coaches and will include topics like: Safeguarding and ethical practices in sport; Designing and delivering practical coaching lessons; Clean sport and environmental responsibility; Sport for development; Mental training and athlete readiness and Periodisation and training load management.

This first course that will be hosted in October is non-credit bearing, and any coach affiliated with the NNOC/ NSC, or a recognised national sport federation can apply to enter the course. Olympic Solidarity and government funding will pay for the course fee, beverages and lunch during the course only. All other costs will be on own account. (If assistance with travelling fees is needed, please contact us directly.)

It will be a five-day workshop that will consist of theory and practical work.

The workshop will take place: Date: 13th to 17th October 2025

Venue: UNAM Time: 7h00 - 17h00

With focus on international qualifications for future international games (e.g. Olympic Games, All Africa Games,) the NNOC-CGA and NSC regards this workshop extremely important for head coaches of National Federations, personal coaches of elite athletes and development coaches. We hereby wish to invite the coaching staff of your National Federations to attend this very essential workshop.









Please submit via return email your coaches' information, who will attend the workshop. You are kindly requested to send the **coaching profile** and the following details:

- Name
- Surname
- ID number
- Gender
- Coaching level
- Sport Code
- Region
- Email address
- WhatsApp number

The information must be submitted to nnoc.coachescommittee@gmail.com or info@olympic.org.na
Deadline for entries: 26th September 2025, no late entries will be considered. Only limited places are available.

Successful candidates will be notified by email.

Looking forward to another exciting workshop.

Kind regards Marja Woortman Namibia Coaches Commission









NCA Coaches 'Forum

REGISTRATION FORM
Name:
Surname:
Academy/sports club/corporate Name:
Association Name:
Association name:
Coaches qualifications:
1
2 3
Street Address:
City:
Region:
Home Phone: Mobile:
Postal Address:
Fax:
Email:
Webpage:
Facebook Page:
Did you attend prior workshops of Namibia Coaches
Association and which one:

Please email registration form to nnoc.coachescommittee@gmail.com